
From: Peter Lisherness <peter.l@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 10:51 AM 
To: Jocelyn Shoopman <jshoopman@losgatosca.gov> 
Cc: Jay Plett <jay@plett-arc.com>; Kim Nguyen <kim.nguyen@gmail.com> 
Subject: 56 Kimble 
  
  
Hi Jocelyn, 
  
My wife Kim (cc'd) and I are the residents of 56 Kimble, having lived here since 2016. 
  
The home was originally built with inadequate parking that has proven to be problematic over time. 
Street parking is less than nonexistent (the street being only one car wide along the length of our 
property) - delivery vehicles can’t even stop without blocking the street entirely. We’ve generally 
managed not to encroach on our neighbors for parking, at the expense of some minor cosmetic damage 
to our cars as we try to fit them onto our narrow parking pad. Having guests over is also pretty 
challenging. 
  
While addressing the parking problem, we would also like an ADU to provide additional housing for the 
Town and our future needs as we grow older. Due to the site's building constraints, the ADU has been 
located at its only possible location, then an enclosed garage built on top of it provides a driveway with 
a slope within the Town guidelines. 
  
We’ve been discussing the garage with our neighbors since we moved in (and the ADU since the 
ordinance passed). 
  
None of the neighbors have voiced any objections to our plans - and in some cases they seem quite 
supportive. I’ve asked some of them to send emails to you so you can hear it from them as well, 
hopefully they have the chance to do so. 
  
Please let me know if there is anything we can do, or any more information we can provide, to help in 
this process. 
  
Best Regards, 
Peter 
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